MATH NEWS CORNER

May 20th — May 24th

Dear Parents,

Wow, this has been a great year! Thank you for giving me the opportunity to teach your young adults. I have been so blessed by each and everyone of the students. My students make coming to work fun, exciting and rewarding. I will especially miss the 8th graders, many of whom I taught in the four year old class, so we have formed a special bond over the years. I have literally watched them grow and mature over the years. I also wish the rest of the students that will be starting new adventures at other schools all of the best. Please know that each of you will be greatly missed! For all of the students returning, I look forward to seeing each and everyone of you in August!!

Please share these verses and the Footprints Poem with your student; I have referred to these throughout the year on numerous occasions.

Love, Mrs. Busch



Mark the Date:

End of Year Field trip to Pirates Bay:

Thursday, May 23rd

Last Day of School: Friday, May 24th:

9:00 -Talent Show

10:00 - 8th Grade Graduation

10:30 - FBA Awards Ceremony



Here are some of my favorite verses that I want to share.

1 Can do all things through Christ who gives me Strength. - Philippians 4:13

With God ALL-things are possible.

- Matthew 19:26

"For I Know the plans I have for you, "declares the Lord, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future."

- Jeremiah 29:11

